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Early language support
	

Dear parents or guardians, 
	
Thank you for taking part in the language proficiency survey. The University of Basel has assessed a value of X for your child "Name_Child". This means that your child needs German language support. We therefore recommend that you enrol your child in the early language support programme.

Please register directly with the XX playgroup/childcare centre for two visits per week. You are also welcome to inform the XX playgroup/child daycare centre of your child's need for German language support. Due to data protection regulations, we, as a municipality, are not permitted to inform the XX playgroup/child daycare centre directly. 

Speaking German in the playgroup or daycare centre is encouraged as part of everyday life. For example, play and everyday situations are accompanied by speech, or the children look at picture books..

If necessary, information on cost sharing by the municipalities is also available.

If you would like to find out more about early language support in the canton of Solothurn, please visit the website so.ch/.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards
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